
Newcastle & Coalfields Racing Pigeon Federation Inc.  

www.newcastlepigeons.com 

General Meeting Telephone link up 7th April 2020 

President - Stan Rippon - Ph. 0413 708 203 - stanrip@gmail.com 
 

Secretary - Tony Davis – 55 Appletree Rd, Holmesville. Ph. 02 49 533 260 
 

Mobile – 0467 734 091. Email – anthony.davis100@outlook.com 
 

Treasurer – Greg Jack – Ph. 0400 941 003 – gregoryjack72@bigpond.com 

All Fed Delegates involved 

The telephone linkup was not entirely successful. However we did get to each club delegate and discussed 

the proposal. That being that we abandon the 1st round and work towards conducting the 2nd round. 

(All delegates were in favor). The 2nd proposal was to work on the 2nd round schedule. Looking at Start 

date. Leave schedule as is. If not able to travel to Queensland we look at adopting a similar schedule as 

adopted in season 2012 when we flew through to Burrigan. (All delegates in Favor). And finally the 

executive look at lobbying government with a view of relaxing travel restrictions to allow us to toss our 

birds.... As the telephone linkup was not going to be an option for future meetings. We would like to use 

video linkup via the internet. The proposed App would be Zoom. We will need to do some work to get as 

many members as possible on this link. Stan can talk you through this process. 

Tuesday 28th April 2020 8:43AM 

.Since the last meeting Tony and Stan with some assistance from Richard Clements have corresponded 

with all of the local members covering the NCF footprint. There has been some positive signs and 

sympathetic responses that the ban on tossing will be lifted. 

We will further information for next Tuesday's meeting. 
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